
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Michael Venditto

Senators Venditto, Hannon and Nassau County Hold a Successful

Property Tax Exemption Workshop in Farmingdale

MICHAEL VENDITTO  August 21, 2015
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New York State Senator Michael Venditto, (R, C, I- Massapequa) and Senator Kemp Hannon

co-hosted a Property Tax Exemption Workshop at the Farmingdale Library with Nassau

County Legislators James Kennedy and Rose Walker in partnership with County Executive

Ed Mangano.

Nassau County Department of Assessment staff was on hand to provide one on one
assistance to homeowners, as the event was very successful with many residents getting the
help they needed to file Property Tax Exemptions
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